
Dr. Yamada move to Kobe
In addition to Mr. Qian Chen, introduced last month, Dr. 

Akiyoshi Yamada, a research fellow of the Tokunaga Lab, will 

move out at the end of September. In October, he will start his 

new career as a project assistant professor at Kobe University. 
Here is a message from Dr. Yamada.

"I am pleased to announce that I am moving to the Graduate 

School of Science, Kobe University. I have had the opportunity 
to gain various valuable experiences at ISSP and a lot of 

research experience in a stimulating life. Although I have not 
been able to repay all the kindnesses everyone gave me in the 
high-field lab, I will be pleased to collaborate with your 

research from the theoretical side. I look forward to working 

with you in the future."

We look forward to his further success in the future.


